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MOET Holds a Conference at the DTU Campus 

 

A conference on “Disciplinary Action for Administrative Violations in Education” was held by MOET at DTU on 

the 12
th

 and 13
th

 of December. Representatives from sixty-three Inspection Offices from around the country attended 

the conference. 

   

 

Inspectors at the conference   

  

On the first day of the conference, a lawyer named Nguyen Phuc Thanh reported on “General Issues in Sanctioning 

Administrative Violations” and Mr. Nguyen Huy Bang, the MOET Chief Inspector presented “Regulations for 

Sanctioning Administrative Violations”. They spent the second day discussing issues related to dealing with 

violations. It was an opportunity for them to share experiences and plan for ways to develop and implement their 

ideas. 
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Mr. Nguyen Huy Bang addresses the conference 

“The government must find new ways to manage and sanction administrative violations, as we still have problems in 

this field of education. The conference was a good opportunity for inspectors to share their experiences and new 

information”, said Mr. Nguyen Huu Bang. 

Another conference on “Training Skills for Academic Inspectors” will be held at DTU from the 15
th

 to the 16
th

 of 

December. 
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